
Longport Water Tower Update – December 12, 2022 - 

Water Emergency Calls – Loss of Power, Loss of Water, 

Low Water Pressure  

 

Dear Longport Residents, 

The Borough has received several phone calls regarding 

residents that have lost electrical power, have no water, 

or very low water pressure.   

The Longport Public Works Department is aware of the 

situation is currently working to restore water pressure 

and service throughout the Borough. We apologize for 

any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your 

continued patience and understanding.  


